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Measures of Academic Progress (MAP) Testing 

 Kindergarten through 11th grades are currently taking the MAP test. This assessment is 

given three times a year to help determine student progress and growth.  For students that 

have been in our district since last fall we now have complete reports that demonstrate their 

knowledge and growth from fall 2016, winter 2016, spring 2017, and fall 2017. This data will 

help drive our instruction and curriculum discussions moving forward.  

Federal Programs Director’s Conference 

 I will be attending the Federal Programs Director’s Conference September 14 and 15. 

The state department will be discussing the state’s ESSA plan as well as many of the ESSA 

programmatic changes.  

New Teacher Course 

 We have five new teachers that will be participating in the New Teacher course this 

year. We will be focusing on classroom management, instruction strategies, and Danielson’s 

framework. The course will consist of 4 professional development days and intermittent 

observations following the coaching cycle.  


